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IMPORTANT DATES   
 Time Details 

SEPTEMBER   

Wednesday 6th – 8th All Day Grade 6 Urban Camp 

Thursday 7th  3.30pm PFA Pie Orders-Last day 

Friday 15th All Day 
11.00am 
2.30pm 

Footy Colours Day 
PFA-Pie Lunch 
Term 3 finishes – Early Finish 

OCTOBER   

Monday 2nd  9.00am First Day of Term 4 

Tuesday 3rd  All Day Pupil Free Day 

NOVEMBER   

Monday 13th  All Day Curriculum Day 

REMINDERS: 
 
SCHOOL HATS: From September 1st, in line with our SunSmart policy,  
students are required to wear a hat. Hats are $12.00 and available for  
purchase from the office.  
 
DOGS ON-SITE: A reminder that due to our Dogs Connect policy, dogs 
are not permitted on school grounds without prior arrangement. 
 
FOOTY COLOURS & PFA PIE DAY: Last Day of Term Friday 15th September 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Principal: Jo Menzel 
School Council President: Andrew Ellis 

PFA President: Michelle Kennedy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind 
I understand that 
everyone is 
different 
I co-operate 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 
 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and 
wonder 
I create 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to 
feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

Our Vision: 
QHPS students are empowered to be 
engaged learners. Our community 
fosters a culture of respect and 
belonging. 

2023 TERM DATES 
Term 3 July 10 – September 15 
Term 4 October 2 – December 20 

 
 
 
 

 



Quarry Hill Primary School, 25 Peel Street, Bendigo  3550     
 
Email: quarry.hill.ps@education.vic.gov.au      
Website:www.quarryhillps.vic.edu.au 
Phone: 5443 3537        

PUPIL FREE DAYS IN TERM 4 

At the recent School Council meeting the following dates have been approved as pupil free days in Term 4. (One 

teacher professional practice day and the second a curriculum day). 

Tuesday October 3rd This is the date for the Professional Practice Day. Professional Practice Days are when teachers 

select their own focus for improved delivery of high-quality teaching and learning. We acknowledge and apologise 

for the inconvenience of a date so close to the return to school after the holidays. The reason for this date is that 10 

staff will be visiting a school in Melbourne to view their implementation of teaching programs that are solely based 

on researched and evidenced based best practice. Docklands Primary School only conduct these visits on the first 

Tuesday of the month. Term 4 only had this date available. 

Monday November 13th is our Curriculum Day. A Curriculum Day has a whole school focus and in Term 4 the focus 

will be forward planning for 2024. 

CONGRATULATIONS TESS MORCOM – RECIPIENT OF BANKFIRST TEACHING INITIATIVE GRANT 
At assembly on Friday, representatives from BankFirst will be attending to make an official presentation to Tess. 
Tess applied for the grant to buy resources for students with additional needs. Come along to assembly to help us 
thank Bankfirst for making the TIP grants available and congratulate Tess on her successful application. 
 

FOOTY COLOURS DAY 
On Friday, 15th of September (Last day of Term 3) the House captains are running a 'Footy 
Colours Day" fundraiser for the Fight Cancer Foundation. Students are encouraged to wear 
their favourite Footy colours to try and raise money to help people in need. 
We will have a short parade in the morning on the Junior Astro (weather permitting) where students can show off 
their colours. 
Instead of bringing a gold coin on the day, those wishing to donate to this wonderful cause can do so online by 
following the link below. 
https://www.footycoloursday.com.au/s/2276/2502/e 
 

GRADE 6 BASKETBALL 
Well done to our Quarry Hill PS Basketballers who 
participated in the Sandhurst/Goldfields Basketball 
tournament at Red Energy Arena. We had wins, losses, 
and draws throughout the day. Our teams kept on 
cracking in all day, showing great determination and 
teamwork but unfortunately didn’t quite make the 
finals. Great work. 

 
STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS  
 
CURIOUS 
Katherine S (Room 9) for demonstrating her 
understanding of equal sharing in groups. 
Edge D (Room 1) for making great spelling choices during our ‘Brave Write’! 
Simone R (Room 16) for consistently attending to her home reading diary. 
Anna H (Room 14)  for actively participating in our Term 3 Book chat activities. 
Inika C (Room 2) for solving addition problems using a range of strategies. 
 
BRAVE 
Lincoln D (Room 1) for taking on feedback about his handwriting. 
Ayrlea A (Room 16) for displaying persistence during class activities. 
Sapphire H (Room 11)    for your brave start at QHPS. It is a privilege having you in room 11. 
 
 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.footycoloursday.com.au%2Fs%2F2276%2F2502%2Fe&data=05%7C01%7CRoss.Turner%40education.vic.gov.au%7C81bba25a715840d7b9e808dba840a05d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638288767747876351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7sIe6T2UvLAZHUW9%2BRz0b1dq6qe%2BiuwvBwf4fKYaLCw%3D&reserved=0
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GRADE 5/6 KNOWLEDGE AND CURIOSITY 
This term in literacy students have been discovering all things science related. We have been focussing these past 
few weeks on electrical energy which will culminate in lighting our dioramas in the next week or two. 
The students have enjoyed looking at the evolution of electrical products, the energy rating of their household 
appliances and have loved experimenting with circuits. Whilst it can be challenging to get the low voltage batteries 
and light bulbs to cooperate, the manipulation of the items has been fun for most of the students! 
 

 
 
 

 

Drawing Us Together Art Project   

Presentation Ceremony! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday the 23rd of August a 
presentation ceremony was held at Lansell 
Square for the winners of the Drawing us 
Together art competition. Wynter B and 
Beth L attended and were presented with 
a beautiful, framed copy of their artwork. 
It was wonderful to see them supported 
by family and friends at the ceremony. Our 
third winner Maggie was unfortunately 
unable to make it but was very excited to 
receive her framed artwork when she was 
back at school. Congratulations to all the 
winners! We are looking forward to 
receiving copies of the book when it is 
back from the publisher. 
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THURSDAY MORNING CUPPA CATCH UP 
Every Thursday morning at 9.00am, all parents and friends are invited to stay and have a coffee, tea, and something 
delicious to eat! This is a lovely way to meet other people in our community and catch up on the week’s events. 
There is no formality. You can just show up and stay for as little or as long as you want. Whilst the new toilet build 
is underway, the meeting area will be down in Bushland in the Eco Shed. We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Kind regards,  

QHPS Parents and Friends Association 
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BOOK WEEK PARADE HIGHLIGHTS 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Quarry Hill Primary School, 25 Peel Street, Bendigo  3550     
 
Email: quarry.hill.ps@education.vic.gov.au      
Website:www.quarryhillps.vic.edu.au 
Phone: 5443 3537        

 

 

 

Cyber Safety News 
Upcoming parent webinar: Getting the most out of gaming 

Our research shows that 56% of children aged 8 to 17 have played an online game with others. As parents and 

carers, how can we ensure they have fun and stay safe? Join our free 45-minute webinar, Getting the most out 

of gaming. Tailored for parents or carers of children aged 7 to 14, the webinar will cover: 

• Benefits of gaming and boosting in-game experiences 

• Essential safety and privacy settings  

• Promoting balanced gaming  

• Addressing online risks and dealing with in-game bullying.  

Let's empower young people for safe online gaming experiences!  

Online boundaries and consent  
This 30-minute webinar is designed for parents and carers of young people in primary school. 
It will cover: 

• why the consent conversation is so important to have with primary school aged children 
• easy ways to explain online boundaries and consent 
• opportunities to discuss and model consent through discussions, scenarios and practising 

helpful phrases for saying ‘no’.  

Term 3 dates (Australian Eastern Standard Time) 

• 7 September: 12:30 pm to 1:00 pm 

Support children online this National Child Protection Week 

National Child Protection Week is happening across Australia from Sunday 3 to Saturday 9 September 2023. 

It’s an opportunity to recognise and promote the safety and wellbeing of Australian children with the message 

that ‘Every child, in every community, needs a fair go’.   

To support National Child Protection Week, we have resources tailored for parents and carers to help your 

child feel safe, supported, and connected online.   

To register for these webinars, go to https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars 
 
 
 

Online safety advice for every family, now available in more languages 

eSafety's Online Safety for Every Family suite of resources helps parents and carers from all backgrounds 

protect their families online. 

To help more families start conversations with their children about online safety it is now available in 

additional languages: Uyghur, Hindi, Nepalese, Swahili, Burmese, Tigrinya, Punjabi and Singhalese. 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fesafety.cmail19.com%2Ft%2Fi-l-aykklll-tdhylyultu-j%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cbrooke.wilson%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5f86077f57874a693fb708dba9d88da6%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638290519782086919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HWG2w9P4fAWktO80ak8YPYSGsCxlidmXOIk5T%2BZRE%2Fo%3D&reserved=0
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fesafety.cmail19.com%2Ft%2Fi-l-aykklll-tdhylyultu-t%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cbrooke.wilson%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5f86077f57874a693fb708dba9d88da6%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638290519782086919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KGzH7oFawZ33P49Z5QoSbNqmEOVwrdgyx0c%2FLxSIFn4%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fesafety.cmail19.com%2Ft%2Fi-l-aykklll-tdhylyultu-h%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cbrooke.wilson%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5f86077f57874a693fb708dba9d88da6%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638290519782086919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EVBZK83xnmwB48RafD%2BiWsRgktVy%2FiYKrHK8%2FCmkVNE%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fesafety.cmail19.com%2Ft%2Fi-l-aykklll-tdhylyultu-k%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cbrooke.wilson%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5f86077f57874a693fb708dba9d88da6%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638290519782086919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OYKqReYNn2EKMR9D8u8tJ1NmW%2B1%2BvIUQezOJDJF1188%3D&reserved=0
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars
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